
Sayyid Al-Hakeem receives congratulations on blessed Ramadan advent from
Khamees Al-Khanjar

Sayyid Ammar Al-Hakeem, head of Al-Hikma National Movement, received letter of congratulations

over the advent of blessed Ramadan from Sheik Khamees Al-Khanjar.

The letter had wishes from Sheik Al-Khanjar to His Eminence to be blessed with health and

wealth and for this month to be filled with goodness and blessings.


